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Congratulations! You have received the SLURP Coffee Cal-
endar 2024 as a gift!

You have been gifted the exciting SLURP coffee  calendar, which will 
arrive at the end of November—just in time for the start of December.

With the calendar, you’ll get to enjoy 24 delicious, freshly roasted coffees 
from local Finnish micro-roasteries.

A Flavor Journey Through the World of Coffee 🎄
Santa isn’t the only one bringing surprises— the SLURP Advent Calendar 
offers a variety of flavor experiences, ranging from light to dark roasts.

You’ll find information about each coffee in the booklet included with the 
calendar, and more detailed stories on SLURP’s blog.

Soon, you’ll get to open each "hatch" and enjoy a new, high-quality Finnish 
coffee every day!


